
From: Daniel Fisher  

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 10:39 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning application 2024/1122/p 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I work in Hampstead village and I would like to say that I am in full support of 

this application and would like to see more houses being built on frognal 

especially because the current garages are an eyesore and bring down the 

disarbility of the road.  

 

Can’t wait to see some new homes built.  

 

Thanks  

 

Daniel Fisher MARLA 
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